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Our learning this week… 

 

Year of the Arts 

Music 

The children (and Mrs Brooks and Mrs Shrewsbury!) are making excellent progress 

with learning how to play the J-Sax and learning how to read music. We have been 

looking at the key music elements needed to make music: beat, rhythm, tempo and 

pitch. 

English 

The children have finished their WW1 poems and they really were impressive, we 

look forward to sharing them with you next term. Our next piece of writing is our 

narrative based on life in the trenches. Many of the children have started their 

stories already and they are shaping up well. 

Science 

This week we were asking and answering some of the tricky light questions: Why is 

the sky blue? How do we get rainbows? We also created rainbows in the playground 

using the Sun’s light, a glass of water and various lenses. 
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